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I'm one more rent increase from losing the mobile home. I lived in for 13 years and 

it's breaking my heart. The majority of tenants are seniors many disabled like me. We 

rely on social security as our income. There is no added income to help with costs 

that keep rising. I like many others live alone and have nobody to help speak up for 

the needs of seniors and disabled. We feel intimidated by landlords and either learn 

to live with the situation or sell and move.  I'm 72 years old and had planned to spend 

my final years in this community along with my friends. Sadly, that dream is now 

uncertain.   


